
From: Larry Teahon <Larry_Teahon@cameco.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2014 10:56 AM 
To: Lancaster, Thomas 
Subject: Priority Letter 
Attachments: 2014-11-26 CR NRC Crow Butte Priority Clairification.pdf 
 
Tom: 
 
Attached is the letter that was mailed December 1, 2014, requesting the NRC staff to prioritize their 
work on the Marsland Expansion Area request. 
 
Regards, 
 
Larry Teahon 
SHEQ Manager 
Cameco Resources 
Crow Butte Operation 
86 Crow Butte Road 
Crawford, NE  69339 
 
Office: (308) 665-2215 ext. 114 
Fax: (308) 665-2341 
Larry_Teahon@cameco.com 
 
Safety – It’s an Attitude! 
How is yours today? 
 
*please consider the environment before printing this email 
 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are solely for the 
use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient, please 
delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without making any copies) and advise the 
author immediately.  


